
13 SEP 2016

DEADLINE EXTENDED FOR COACHES 
CONTEST

The deadline for submissions in the UIPM Coaches Conference Contest has been extended and 
papers will now be accepted until Sunday, September 25.

Coaches from around the world have been challenged to write about how they make a difference 
coaching Modern Pentathlon in their country.

The work will be used to form part of the discussion at the 4th UIPM World Coaches Conference in 
Manchester (GBR) on November 11-13 and the two best responses will be rewarded with free 
flights to Manchester and accommodation during the conference. 

Register at  www.uipmworld.org/wmpcc 

https://www.uipmworld.org/wmpcc

